For Immediate Release

Contact: William J. Aiello
(716) 376-5615

Reminder: Residential Clean-up Week Scheduled to Start June 8

Permits Must Be Purchased by June 3

June 2, 2015—O0lean--The City of Olean’s Residential Clean-up week sponsored by the Department of
Public Works is scheduled to begin on Monday June 8, 2015. A fee of $35 per lot must be paid in
advance by 3:00 p.m. on June 3, 2015 to participate in the program. The fee can be paid in the DPW
Office located on the second floor of the Olean Municipal Building at 101 East State Street in Olean.

“Our Blight Task Force decided that a Residential Clean-up Week was a great way to kick off our
program to rid Olean of blight,” Mayor Aiello said. “A curb-side pick will help our residents purge some
of the debris that tends to accumulate over the years in households.”

For more information about the Residential Clean-up Week please call the City of Olean Department of
Public Works at 376-5650.
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